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The next “no school” days are March 19-23. 

Wednesday, March 18 will be a short day for all students. Students will return Tuesday, 

March 24.

• No School 

• Safety Fair

The Cyprus Learning Network is hosting a Safety Fair on March 12 at 6:30 p.m. at Matheson 

Jr. High. Please join us for an informative, fun night! 

• School Musical 

Our school musical, Seussical Kids will be performed on March 2 at 6:30 p.m. in the gym. 

We encourage everyone to come! The students and teachers involved have been 

working hard to put on a fabulous performance!

If you have a student that is involved in the musical, please see the attached practice 

calendar and costume assignments. 

• Check Us Out 

School website: http://schools.graniteschools.org/wright

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/GearldWrightElementarySchool

*If you are reading this on our website or Facebook, please make sure the school has your 

updated email address. All weekly newsletters, along with other notes, are delivered 

electronically by email.
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